Jane Rasely

From: McLauchlan Marilyn <marilynm@homesonbainbridge.com>
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2019 10:59 AM

To: PCD

Subject: Winslow Hotel

My concerns about the Winslow Hotel proposal have not changed.
Contrary to what the city manager believes; Winslow has turned into a cruise ship (passengers) destination during the
seasons of spring, summer and fall . The Hotel traffic would add to this crowd.

Please take seriously the concerns of the neighbors surrounding the proposed hotel as well as our concern over our
embattled comprehensive plan. | urge the city, the council and the planning commission to primarily protect the
residents of this island , to protect their enjoyment of the island and their neighborhoods and to be able to afford to
continue living here It seems to me that our city is attracting employees with degrees and experience in urban planning
from larger cities, and that they are not relating to the philosophy of the comprehensive plan. Quality of life, as desired
and defined by the majority of Bainbridge Island residents is reflected in the comprehensive plan, surveys and how they
recently voted at the polls. Please listen to the people Marilyn MclLauchlan

Sent from my iPhone
Marilyn McLauchlan
206 842 0339



